
Benjamin Wallace - Re: Life Safety Code Assessment 

Doug,

This will be acceptable.
The permit will be released and the work by Protection Professionals can begin.

Captain Chris Pirone
Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
380 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101
(t) 207.874.8405
(f) 207.874.8410

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

>>> Doug Gardner 5/31/2013 9:46 AM >>>
Hi Ben,

Sorry for the delay here.  We were trying to get an idea of what such an audit would cost and it looks like it's 
something we can do with existing resources, without a formal FRP process.  We are committed to having the 
audit completed as soon as possible.  Will that "commitment" be enough to release the permit?  Protection 
Professionals are ready to do the work and we need it completed by June 30th in order to utilize the FY 13 
allocation.  Thanks and please let me know as soon as possible.

~Doug.

Douglas Gardner, Director
Health & Human Services Department
City of Portland, Maine
389 Congress Street
207.874.8633
dsg@portlandmaine.gov

>>> Benjamin Wallace 5/1/2013 12:07 PM >>>
Hi Doug,
Issuance of the fire alarm permit was contingent on the life safety code analysis.  This would be a condition of 
approval for the permit to be issued.  Without it the permit cannot be issued.
Please advise.
Ben

From: Chris Pirone

To: Benjamin Wallace;  Doug Gardner;  Karen Percival
Date: 5/31/2013 10:05 AM
Subject: Re: Life Safety Code Assessment
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Lt. Benjamin Wallace Jr.
Fire Prevention Officer
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)874-8400
wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov

>>> Doug Gardner 4/24/2013 2:44 PM >>>
Hi Ben,

Just to be clear, as I'm sure you are aware, I can't guarantee that the funding for this Life Safety Code Assessment 
will ultimately make it through the City's budget process, but we will include it in our submission.  Thanks.

~Doug.

>>> Karen Percival 4/23/2013 1:28 PM >>>
Ben, 
This is a note to follow up our earlier conversation regarding a Life Safety Code Assessment. To confirm, I spoke 
to Doug Gardner, Director of Health and Human Services and we agree that we can put the cost of the 
assessment in Barron Center's 2015 budget.
We are hopeful this meets your requirement and satisfaction.
If you need anything further, please let me know.

As always, thanks for your help.
Karen

Karen M. Percival
Barron Center Administrator
City of Portland
1145 Brighton Ave
Portland, ME 04102
Phone 207 541-6500
Fax 207 541-6555
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